
 

  



Ms Sayegh, 
Thanks so much for your responses and the phone call. In response to your request, I would like to appear before the 
Council on Ethics to review the previously submitted emails regarding whether it is a conflict of interest for myself, as 
a member of the Inland Wetlands Commission and as one of the Town of Wilton Tree Wardens, to bid on town 
projects which are generated by the Wilton Tree Committee and also by the Town's Director of Environmental Affairs, 
Mike Conklin. I will answer any questions at that time of your next physical meeting, as we discussed, whenever that 
may be.   
Nicholas Lee 

 


